From: English, Rachel

Sent: 17 February 2020 14:39

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2020/0473/P | Car parking area 80 Gilbeys Yard, London, NW1 8HB
Please log

Rachel English
Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 2726

| flin]ELS]

From: Steve Stokes [N

Sent: 17 February 2020 11:50

To: English, Rachel <Rachel.English@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: 2020/0473/P | Car parking area 80 Gilbeys Yard, London, NW1 8HB
Hi Rachel,

With reference to the above planning application.

Having read through the very limited amount of information available I can see no reference as to how the
temporary facility will access an electricity supply, which it will surely require.

As a direct neighbour this is of great concern to me. I fear that generators may be used which cause great
noise disturbance and are often left running throughout the night to maintain security systems etc.

Do you have any information concerning this or are you able to request this from the applicant.
If easier please feel free to contact me by telephone.

Kind Regards,

Steven Stokes




